FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION -
WASHINGTON 25, D.C. 1V : :l

£ " { AbbERR AL coliuracaTioNs

December 16, 1960 e v el

IN REPLY REFER TO:

! e
Joseph Stone, Esquire
Assistant Distriet Attorney,
County of New York
155 Leonard Street
New York, New York

Dear Mr. Stone:

Pursuant to your telephone conversation on
Thursday, December 15, 1960, with Mr. John C. Harrington
of the Commission's staff, there is enclosed a copy of
pertinent portions of a transcript of the statement of
Mr. Herbert Fearnhead relsting to “payola" at WINS.

Very truly yours,
s 5 WAL

Ben F. Waple
Acting Secretary





